

Frans Primary Foundation School



Newsletter - Volume 8 No.22 Friday 27th February 2015

Dear Parents,

Spring term parent consultations:

On March 10th and 11th parents will have the opportunity to meet class teachers to discuss their children's progress so far this year. Sign up sheets have been available in the reception area as usual since Wednesday of this week (a text was sent to parents on Wednesday about this). If you are unable to make it into school to sign up for an appointment, please contact the office and they will try and find a slot for you. The arrangements are as follows:

March 10^{th} – Y2 and Y3 am, YR and Y4 pm, all classes after school (3:40 – 6:30)

March 11th – Y1 and Y5 am, YN and Y6 pm.

World Book Day:

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 5th March. All children can come dressed as their favourite book character and some classes have even chosen themes for dressing up. Please bring a small donation for Book Aid International to school that day. Your child's World Book Day Voucher should have come home this week with a flyer attached, so please check bags if you haven't yet received yours. The voucher entitles children to £1 off any book worth £2.99 or more from most retailers or the opportunity to buy one of the special £1 books. Our own school book fair will begin on Tuesday 17th March.

Dates for this half term:

Monday 2nd March – final Y3 swimming session

Tuesday 3rd March – Y5 Ballet Rambert workshop

Wednesday 4th March – Y3 to Museum of London Docklands

Thursday 5th March – World Book Day.

Monday 9th March – Y2 swimming sessions start

Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th March – spring term parent consultations

Monday 16th March – Y5 Ballet Rambert workshop

Tuesday 17th March – book fair arrives at school; Y5 Ballet Rambert performance at the RFH

Wednesday 18th March – Y4 to Benchball tournament

Thursday 19th March – Parent open morning 9:10 – 10:10

Friday 20th March – Y4 to Tower Bridge

Tuesday 24th March – last day of book fair; Y5 to Into University day

Wednesday 25th March – Y1 to London Zoo

Thursday 26th March – Scooter training workshops for all classes; PTFA AGM 6-7PM

Friday 27th March – Last day of term. No Playcentre after school.

Monday 13th April – Summer term starts.

Have a great weekendl Yours sincerely, J. Burtt, Headteacher